CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

May 15, 2017

David Aube, P.E.

The Design Group

120 Vassar Dr NE, Suite 100
Albuquerque, NM

Re: APS Family School NW-Work Order
Erosion and Sediment Control Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date 5-8-17 (A09E099)

Dear Mr. Aube,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 5-9-17, the above
referenced plan is approved to be included in the SWPP and the Work Order construction
plans.

In general, Stormwater Quality does not approve the use of hay/straw bales as
they fall apart and become debris. However, in this case, the site has a large
dirt/vegetation area downhill from it so it will be a good case to evaluate the use of

PO Box 1293 hay/straw bales.

Include a copy of the approved plan in the Work Order construction plans.

Albuquerque
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420.

New Mexico 87103
Sincerely,
(oo ¢ Chom

Curtis Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality
Planning Dept.
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